Florida Department of

Memorandum Environmental Protection
TO: Bill Thomas, SWD
. — ’
FROM: Bruce Mitcheﬁ.‘z
DATE: . January 8, 1998
SUBJECT: Completeness Review of an Application Package for a Title V Operatior. Permit

Hardee Power Partners: 0490015

The Title V operating permit application package for the referenced facility is being
processed in Tallahassee. The application was previously forwarded to your office for your files
and future reference. Please have someone review the package for completeness and respond in
writing by March 5, 1998, if you have any comments. Otherwise, no response is required. If
there are any questions, please call the project engineer, Ed Svec, at 850/921-8985. It is very
important to verify the compliance statement regarding the facility. Since we do not have a
readily effective means of determining compliance -at the time the application was submitted,
please edvise if you know of any emissions unit(s) that were not in compliance at that time and
provide supporting information. Also, do not write on the documents.

If there are any questions regarding this request, please call me or Scott Sheplak at the
above number(s). ' '
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